
Back to School 

We hope you and your children have enjoyed the 
summer and that the return to school goes well. 
This time of year can be a big adjustment, but it’s 
always exciting to see our swimmers settling 
back into their routines both in the classroom 
and in the pool.

Distance week 
During the week of 13th October we’ll be running our next Distance 
Week. This gives swimmers the chance to see how far they can 
swim and work towards their next distance award. Certificates will 
be able to order here 

October Crash course - TBC

We are planning to run an October Half-Term Crash 
Course, with final details to be confirmed soon. These 
courses are a great way for swimmers to boost their 
progress with extra lessons during the holiday. We’ll share 
more information as soon as it’s confirmed.
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Upcoming 
events 

Sprint night for 
stage 6+:
TBC

Distance Week 13th 
October

October half term 
Crash Course:
TBC

https://forms.office.com/e/dxAU3qFsXm


Star Swimmer 
of the Month
A huge congratulations to Rosa’s Star 
Swimmer this month! ��

She overcame her fears in her very first 
lesson and finished with a big smile. 
Since then, she’s continued to work 
hard and always arrives ready to swim 
with a positive attitude. ��‍�

Well done – we’re so proud of your 
progress! ��

Coventry Swimming Club

Coventry Swim School is proud to be affiliated with City of 
Coventry Swimming Club, giving our swimmers a clear 
pathway from lessons into competitive swimming if they 
wish to take the next step.

I’d also like to say a huge thank you to the three teachers below 
for everything they’ve contributed to Coventry Swim School. They 
are now moving on to university or full-time work, and we wish 
them all the very best in their next chapter.

This isn’t goodbye forever though – you may still see them 
around during the holidays, as I’m sure they’ll be keen to help out 
with cover whenever they can.
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What else do we 

offer?

Alongside our regular 
lessons, we also run:

Starts & Turns 
sessions

Adult lessons

One-to-one lessons – 
Sundays at 11:40am

If you’re interested in 
any of these, please 
just drop us an email!

If you would like to 
order one of our hats 
please click here

https://forms.office.com/e/dxAU3qFsXm

